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                  MEMO 
 
 
TO:      Planning Commission 
 
FROM:  Brad Solon, Building Official  
 
DATE:  January 19, 2006 
 
SUBJECT: New road name- South Dakota School of Mines and Technology 
 

                        Mr. Timothy Henderson, Vice President of Business and Administration at the South Dakota 
School of Mines and Technology and Ms. Terri Haverly of the Rapid City Area Economic 
Development Foundation have requested new road names be approved within the School of 
Mines campus.  The five road names are Technology Court, Tech Access Road, Hardrocker 
Road, Stadium Lane and University Loop. 

                         
The reason for the request is to provide addressing per the city grid system for new buildings 
constructed on campus.  The roads on campus have not been officially named.  Some of the 
proposed road names are currently posted on the property.  
 
Staff recommends that the School of Mines places a street name sign at both ends of University 
Loop and Hardrocker Road.  Technology Court, Tech Access Road and Stadium Lane are posted 
correctly.   
 
Also, the proposed names have been reviewed and approved by emergency services staff.  
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends the road names Technology Court, Hardrocker 
Road, Stadium Lane Tech Access Road and University Loop be approved.  
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